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The directors are responsible for preparing the Half-Yearly
Financial Report in accordance with applicable law and
regulations. 

Accordingly, the directors confirm that to the best of their
knowledge:

— the condensed consolidated financial statements have
been prepared in accordance with IAS 34, ‘Interim
Financial Reporting’, as adopted by the European Union;

— the Half-Yearly Financial Report includes a fair review of
information required by:

(a) DTR 4.2.7R of the Disclosure and Transparency Rules,
being an indication of important events that have 
occurred during the six months ended 30 June 2008, 
and their impact on the condensed consolidated financial
statements, and a description of the principal risks and
uncertainties for the remaining six months of the year; and

(b) DTR 4.2.8R of the Disclosure and Transparency Rules,
being related party transactions that have taken place
during the six months ended 30 June 2008 and that 
have materially affected the financial position or the
performance of the Group during the period and any
changes in the related party transactions described in 
the Group’s consolidated financial statements for the 
year ended 31 December 2007. 

The directors of Prudential plc are listed in the Group’s Annual
Report for the year ended 31 December 2007. Subsequent 
to the Annual Report, Philip Broadley retired as a director on 
15 May 2008.

On behalf of the Board of directors

Tidjane Thiam
Group Chief Financial Officer
30 July 2008
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